

## **Gerrish Township Treasurer**

2997 E. Higgins Lake Drive, Roscommon, MI 48653 (989) 821-9313 ~ FAX (989) 821-8627 Email: treasurer@gerrishtownship.org

## Treasurer Tulgetske Report February 9, 2016

1/19/2017 I attended an RTA meeting

1/26/2017 I attended a special budget meeting

1/30/2017 I attended the special budget meeting

2/2/2017 I attended the monthly work session

I worked with Clerk Patchin on the 2017-2018 General Fund Budget. I have been busy with residents calling regarding tax questions, collecting tax payments, along with other daily job duties.

## Announcements:

February 14, 2017, was the last day to pay the 2016 winter taxes without interest/penalty. Payments for the 2016 summer and winter taxes can be made at Gerrish Township until February 28, 2017. On March 1, 2017, all unpaid taxes will be turned over to the Roscommon County Treasurer's Office as delinquent. All delinquent payments will need to be made directly to the Roscommon County Treasurer's Office.

Dog licenses are available in the Treasurer's Office at a discounted rate through February 28, 2017.